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Gary C Worrell

From: Gary C Worrell [gcw@igx.net]
Sent: 11 February, 2010 20:42
To: 'Gary C Worrell'
Subject: Another Snow Postcard

Hello again from the snowy mid-Atlantic. 
 
To recap, the last snow started Friday, and lasted until late Saturday night.  When it 
was over, our area was short about an inch from the all-time winter snowfall record. 
 
We didn't get our road plowed until 7PM Monday, so we went to work Tuesday.  
Tuesday afternoon, it started again and lasted until late Wednesday night.  Probably 
about another 12-15 inches.  I guess that means we blew away the record. 
 
Of course, I had to capture it on video.   
 
http://igx.net/Video/SnowCAM/SnowCAM100209-30Sec30FPS.wmv 
 
I hope to get a break before needing to shovel again.   I'm off to rest my bones. 
 
G. 
 
 
 


